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  Victorian Redistribution comments on objections uploaded from the AEC website.
  Name: Ned O. Strangee
  Organisation:
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  Phone number:
  Additional information: This doesn't deal with divisional boundaries or divisional names (is in the category of
"other"), refers to no divisions, and refers only to Objection 412.
       



Comments on Objection of Ned O. Strange 
 
I write to very briefly disagree with the position articulated by the Australian Labour Party on 
page 4 of their Objection 412. A third round is required after any significant changes, and the 
word “significantly” should always be interpreted liberally, in order to incorporate the 
democratic process. The engagement with this Victorian Redistribution has been record, and 
it would be a shame were the Commission to significantly change boundaries without 
soliciting further engagement. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Ned O. Strange 

 




